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Jim,

There is a change in the language in the fish sales from vessels permit application that I am requesting to
not be changed, specifically, paragraph 2 of the current rules.

The legacy and current rules state "sales are to take place at the berth holders slip". 
The proposed rules state "  Permittee is allowed to conduct business in the vessel's assigned berth or fish
sales dock".

This may seem to be an insignificant change but the change will negatively affect my operation. Before
purchasing a second vessel, the business decision to purchase this vessel was based on the ability sell
retail vs as selling the catch at local buyers. The difference in revenue is substantial. The temporary
swapping of slips I rent, for sale purposes only, was discussed with the previous harbormaster. He
agreed that this was acceptable since I own both vessels and rent both slips. Hence the purchase of
another vessel went forward. There are several others that are in this same situation as myself that may
not have caught this wording change.

Rob Kraencke    




